
 

AGM will be held Monday 5th October 2020, 7.30pm 

Meeting will be held over Zoom.  If you would like to attend, please register 

your interest by emailing pta@sionhillcollege.ie and confirm the email address you 

wish to use.  You will then be sent an invite to attend online.  

(For GDPR conformity, please confirm that you give consent for the PTA to hold your 

email address for the purposes of attending the meeting) 

 

ALL parents are welcome to attend the meeting. 

We would particularly encourage New 1st Year parents to attend! 

 

All parents are invited to the AGM to find out more about what we do. There is no pressure to join 

the committee but for those who are interested, please confirm this in the email requesting access 

to the AGM (both Mums and Dads welcome). We aim to represent all students and their parents. 

We particularly encourage 1st Year parents to apply to join us to ensure all years are represented.  

Feel free to check out our Page on the School website for more details of what we do. 

https://www.sionhillcollege.ie/for-parents/pta/ 
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